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To: Ms. Perkins, Superintendent


    Board of Education Members





Fr: Ray Spahn, Assistant Superintendent





Re: Evaluation Committee





Date: January 30, 2013





Per 704 KAR 3:345 4 (1) and (3), KRS 156.57 (3)(c) 1 an evaluation committee must have an equal number of teachers and administrators and be approved by the Board of Education.





I am recommending the following people serve on our Evaluation Committee to revise our current evaluation plan:





Carmen Gullion	     Upper Elementary Teacher 





Katie Stewart		High School Teacher





Amanda O’Connor	Lower Elementary Teacher





Deb Brown			Upper Elementary Principal





Dot Perkins		Superintendent





Ray Spahn			Assistant Superintendent
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